


OUR PUBLIC 
SERVICES ARE 
INVALUABLE, IT’S 
TIME TO REMIND 
THE CAQ
Do you or your loved 
ones benefit from 
the care, services, 
education, and support 
offered by our public 
network? Do you value 
these services?

On September 23rd, we 
must take part in the Front 
commun’s national rally in 
Montréal.

Let us be tens of thousands 
to tell the government 
that we care for our public 
services. Let us remind him 
that the future of these 
services depends 

on adequate funding 
and working and salary 
conditions that attract and
retain staff in health and 
social services, education, 
and higher education.

Together as one, we will 
take to the streets to make 
the government understand 
that it must do better than 
the crumbs currently being 
offered to workers.

Open to all ! 
Families are welcome. 
Mark September 23rd, 
2023, in your calendar !


